
 

 

 

Dates For Your Diary 
 

 
Cycling Courses - Yr5 Mrs McVay    - 2nd - 5th March 
                             Yr4  Miss Douglas - Friday 6th March 
                             Yr5  Miss Locklan - 9th - 12th March 
                             Yr4  Mr Bell         - Friday 13th March 
 
Book Fair - Monday 9th - Thursday 12th March 
 
Stadium of Light Visit - Yr2 Mrs Hagan - Tuesday 3rd March 
                                     - Yr2 Mrs Hall     - Tuesday 10th March     
 
Parent/Teacher Meetings - Monday 23rd & 30th March 
                                   (Appointments will be sent out soon) 
 
Easter Break - Break up - Thursday 2nd April 
                         Return    - Monday 20th April 

       Next School Nurse 
Drop In Session 

 

Tuesday 31st March 
from 8.30am 

 

The nurse will be available to discuss any 
health or behaviour issues you may have, 
regarding your child. 
No appointment is necessary, just hand your name in at the 
main office on that morning. 
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National No Smoking Day 

As you know, we are a Smoke free school, where all 
forms of smoking are banned on the school premises. 
This includes the use of E Cigarettes. We would like to 
like to remind all adults that Wednesday 11th March is 
National No Smoking Day. Further information on how 
to quit smoking can be found at 

https://nosmokingday.org.uk 

 

 
If you have a photo and some news about your child’s 

achievement out of school and you would like it to    
appear in the newsletter, please email it to us at 

 
dtodd@ashley.s-tyneside.sch.uk 

Please mark it for the Ashley Chronicle.  
 

We look forward to hearing from you! 

Dancing Sisters 
 

Demi and Molly Barrass have been really busy in the 
dance studio in recent weeks. 
 
Demi is in Year 4, Miss       
Douglas’s, class and has passed 
with honours for Silver in Tap, 
Stage and Disco dancing.  

 

 

 

Molly is in Year 2, Mrs Hagan 
class, and has passed with 
honours for Bronze in Stage 
and Disco dancing.  

Well done girls! 

      Comic Relief 2015 
 

We will be holding a fun day on Friday 
13th March for Comic Relief. The theme 
is ‘Make your face funny for money!’   

Children (and staff) may also come in fancy dress,   
pyjamas or non uniform. We would ask for a £1        
donation to the charity. There will be a prize for the 
best ’Funny Face’ in each class. 



 

Please recycle this newsletter 
 
 

Next Head Teacher’s Drop In Session 
 

Friday 13th March - 9-11am 
 

Should there be anything which you wish to discuss  
urgently, please don’t hesitate to contact me immediately. 

International Week Costumes 
 

Here are a few photos from our International Week event and some of the costumes worn by the children. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Greece                           
                                 Scotland                             India 

 

West End Star! 
 

Kyra Wright, in Year 5, had the 
most amazing experience last 
weekend. She performed in the 
Bobby Dazzlers Show in the West 
End of London, at Her Majesty's 
Theatre. Kyra and her dance/
performing arts troupe were     
absolutely amazing to watch on 
stage and they represented her 
dance school so well.                    

 

Her family is so proud of Kyra's  
achievements and so are we. This 
may be the start of many more        
performances for Kyra and the 
troupe.  

Here she is pictured with one of 
the programmes from the show 
and front centre with her 

Reminders 
 

We would like to remind parents/carers that 
they must supervise children on entry and 
exit from the school premises. There have 
been several instances recently where     
children have been seen running on the road, 
swinging on the barrier and climbing trees. 
Please use the pathway at all times. 
Parents/carers should not be driving onto 
the school premises, unless they have       
permission to do so. 
 

    Thank you for your co-operation.  

Lateness 
 

Children must be in the yard for the first bell 
ringing at 8.50 am. Once the second bell has 
sounded at 8.55 am the doors will be closed and 
children who are late will have to enter through 
main entrance. As of Monday 2nd March, we will 
be keeping a record of all children who are late. 
We appreciate there will be reasons for          
occasional lateness, but this should not be an 
every day occurrence.   


